
  

 

  

 

TOWN OF UNITY 
Unity Select Board 

BUDGET HEARING 
MINUTES 

February 12, 2018 
PRESENT 

 

 
   

Edward (“Ed”) Gregory     Bob Day, Resident   

William (“Bill”) Schroeter     Craig Shute, Resident  

John Callum       Karen & Russell Davis, Residents 

Harold Booth, Highway     Gordon Brann, Resident  

Ted Lewit, Parks & Rec./Resident   Steve Janelle, Resident 

Craig Shute, Resident 

 

Ed called the Public Hearing of the 2018 Budget to order at 4:00. 

 
Ed read the Town Warrant.  Several residents raised some general questions.  The 

Selectmen answered each of the questions.  There was a wording change in Article 
#13 for the Fire Department Equipment Grant as suggested by the Fire Chief.  John 
made a motion to replace the wording in Article #13 as read.  Second by Bill.  All in 

favor.  This will change the budget total by $262.00. 
 
John made a motion to adopt the proposed budget of $1,052,556.00.  Second by 

Bill.  All in favor. 
 

At 4:50 John made a motion to adjourn from Hearing. All in favor.  Second by Bill.  
Selectmen’s meeting to follow at the Town Office. 
 

 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

_____________________ 
Tracy Decker 
Secretary 

SELECTBOARD 
 

____________________ _____________________ ______________________ 
Edward A. Gregory William A. Schroeter John M. Callum, Jr. 


